
Petition against the relocation of the Friday market and Cromer taxi 

rank 

 

 

On 6th November 2014 a paper petition with 392 signatures was handed into the 

Council offices. 

 

The following aims were stated: 

‘I the undersigned as a resident of Cromer and/or a Friday market shopper, taxi user, 

town centre shop proprietor/worker do not support the Council’s proposal for moving 

the Friday market to High Street/ Tucker Street or the relocation of the taxi rank to 

either of the proposed new locations’ 

 

The petition will be reported to the Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting 

on 12 November 2014. The full response to the consultation on the relocation 

of the Cromer Market will be reported to the Cabinet meeting on 8th December 

2014. 


